From: <u>catcop</u>

To: Council Clerk – Testimony
Subject: Combatting Homelessness Plan
Date: Thursday, October 27, 2022 8:17:39 AM

Dear Mayor Wheeler, Thank you for taking action toward our city's homelessness crisis. I live in N. Portland and I feel the steps you are taking are long overdue. I realize many people are scarred that they will forced into assistance that they don't want, but, much like a parent, we can't always cave to our children's wishes. I just voted for Tina Kotek, Rene Gonzales, and Sharon Meiran and am hopeful that their victories will assist you in this monumental task. Stay strong, and good luck, Catherine Coppett

Sent from Mail for Windows